



Michael Connaughton Debt Support Service 11A Christie Way Manchester M21 7QY

22 October 2020

Dear Michael,

I am writing to express a huge thank you for supporting The Christie and for your very kind company donations of £250.00. We are truly overwhelmed by your generosity and would like to say a special thank you.

Your donations will go towards the Cancer Appeal Fund. This fund is particularly important as it allows us to allocate money to the greatest need, wherever it is within the hospital, at any given time. Whether it supports one of our priority projects or ground breaking research, your donation will make a real difference here at The Christie.

Please accept this letter as a written receipt of your donation.

Local businesses just like yours are making such a difference here at The Christie and continue to have a significant impact on the care and treatment we are able to deliver to our patients. This year, with the help of our corporate supporters, we will continue to fund ground-breaking projects to ensure The Christie is at the leading edge of cancer care. We are constantly striving to bring the best treatment, research and care to our patients and we simply could not do this without the generosity of our supporters, so a massive thank you for your continued support!

Please feel free to get in touch if I can support you with any future fundraising by providing resources, advice or guidance. We very much hope we are able to work with you in the future, please do keep us updated with any upcoming fundraising activities.

Thank you once again, from all of the team at The Christie.

Yours sincerely

Francesca Mather

Corporate Fundraising Assistant

T 0161 918 7396

E Francesca.mather@nhs.net

To stop post from The Christie Charity, please tick this box and post this back to us, making sure your details are still visible, to the: The Christie Charity, 2-4 Candleford Road, Withington, Manchester, M20 3JH. Alternatively call us on 0161 446 3988 or email us at charitydata@christie.nhs.uk. We never sell or swap your details with third parties. Please read our privacy policy (hyperlink to http://www.christie.nhs.uk/the-christie-charity/about-the-charity/privacy-policy/) for more details.

